
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All women of the parish are invited to a 
relaxing and fun way to share the “Good 
News” in a friendly and informed atmosphere.  
Join Wine, Women, and The WORD for 
thought-provoking, inspiring conversation and 
fellowship as we explore the fourth season of 
The Chosen. 

Thursdays from 7:00—8:30 p.m.  

beginning Sept. 12, 2024. 

At St. John the Evangelist RC Church 

To register, please call  

Mary Chivers at (814) 474-5466 or  

Mary Miller at (814) 774-2506. 


